
OBJECT: To foster and assist the pursuits of boating, sailing, fishing, and water sports of all kinds, to develop goodwill, 
fellowship and knowledge of safe practices amongst members and others 

 

  
PO Box 1437 Paraparaumu Beach 

 
Kapiti Boating Club 

 
NEWSLETTER 

October 2018

A huge shout out to the ‘Tractor Guys’ Great teamwork all round during the membership renewals and tractor key 
registrations. Thank you to the members who joined the subcommittees. We need more people, so please show 
your support. 

From the Treasurer 
 
If you have not received your Annual Subscription yet, please contact me (Anne 
Biddle) at finance@kapitiboatingclub.nz and let me know. The major problem has 
been identifying members and matching their details on the databases that were 
being used. For some we have no details at all. So far 15 email addresses are 
incorrect. 
 
We are in the process of establishing a new database for all boats. This will require 
a full description of all boats including trailer regos. We will need details of who to 
contact on-shore in the event of an emergency or if a problem is reported. This can 
be downloaded from our website under “Application for New Membership” and fill 
in all details. (Attention!! all details on the form must be current and up to date!!) 
The committee are all involved in making sure we have as many of our members 
covered in this new database, so please make sure you contact me. Some people 
have written  “As last year” or “Same”, these comments will not be accepted as in 
most cases your details weren’t recorded on that old database anyway. 
 
Family members (i.e. Two adults and children under 19 years of age) please make 
sure you have given us details of all children under 19, this will help when we have 
fishing competitions as we’ll have the names of those competing for prizes. 
 
Thanks all for your great support, and remember if you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me at the above email. Also any friends 
belonging to our members we have a Social Membership at just $30 a year, 
which entitles them to join into our Friday Club Nights and any other 
functions that are held. An Associate Member (Non-boat owner) but part of 
your crew can pay $85 Membership and take part in our fishing competitions 
with the KBC Senior Member 
 

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
Wednesday 14 November, 2018 at 7.00pm at the Clubrooms. 
Any member is welcome to attend but may be asked to leave if the committee is 
discussing sensitive matters. 
 

BOAT SAFETY TIPS 

Radio frequency here is Ch 77 - Emergency Ch 16 

EPIRB accidental activation:  

Contact Rescue Co-Ordination Centre on 0508 472 269 URGENTLY!!! 

Coast Guard – Ring Police on 111 

STORAGE URGENTLY REQUIRED 
Does anyone have or know of anyone who 
has a facility they would like to donate for the 
storage of one tractor.  Preferably away from 
the beach and undercover if possible. Contact 
either 
Grant Symons 021 249 0906  

Simon van den Berg 021 069 0095 

 

FISH OF THE MONTH 
 

BLUE COD

 
$100 Cash Prize 
Drawn at the Clubrooms 7.00pm on the 
first Friday of the following month.  
Winner must be present at the draw. 
 Sponsors: J S Roofing and 
Kapiti Flooring Xtra. 
 
Sponsors needed for Jan. Feb.  
March 2019.  

Your opportunity!  
Let me know if you’re interested 
asap. 
Ruby: 027 8282 150 
 
 
 

Ruby Eastick – Executive Officer 
exec-0fficer@kapitiboatingclub.nz 


